

FOUNDATION FONDATION

Ottawa Flowers 2000 Thurston Dr #3 Ottawa, ON K1G 6C9

April 17, 2018

Dear Friend,

On behalf of the thousands of cardiac patients who turn to the Heart Institute for life saving care, thank you for your oustanding Heart Month leadership. Together, with Ottawa Flowers, our community helped to raise \$527,000 for cardiac care.

With your help, supporting life saving care is at the heart of everything we do!

Heart Month is a time when community groups and corporate citizens like you come together to raise funds to support the Heart Institute. The University of Ottawa Heart Institute's new critical care tower opened its doors on April 2nd, 2018 - your support made that possible and will support the urgent need to purchase new and critical cardiac equipment.

Equipment is 100% donor funded which means that the Institute does not receive government funding of any kind for the purchase of life-saving equipment. If you or someone you love has ever been a patient at the Heart Institute, chances are that equipment purchased through donations and support like yours may have saved a life.

Thank you for giving with heart!

Sincerely,

Jim Orban

President and CEO